
JUPITER POLICE DEPARTMENT
Office of the Chief of Police

Inter-Office Memorandum

DATE: July 19, 2005

TO: All Personnel

FROM: Chief of Police

SUBJECT: Officer and Civilian Employee of the Quarter (April-May-June)

I am pleased to announce that Police Officer John Banister of C-shift and MJ McGinty
have been selected as the Officer and Civilian Employee of the second quarter (April-
May-June) of 2005.

Please join me in congratulating John and MJ for their dedicated daily efforts completed
in a most professional manner to earn this high distinction.

I would also like to publicly commend the others who were nominated by their
respective shifts and units for their excellent efforts:

Officer Scott Kimbark
Officer Chris Smith
Officer Kristi Coleman

Good job by all and keep up your fine efforts.

By order,

Robert M. O'Neill
Chief of Police
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